
24th January 2017 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

 

This is a letter to inform you that your child will have Pre Public Exams to prepare them for the 

public exams this summer. 

Year 11 

ALL Separate Science pupils will be tested on the following:  

Biology and Physics – a half - Monday 6th February – Period 5 

Biology and Physics – b half – Monday 6th February – Period 4 

Chemistry – a half – Friday 10th February – Period 2 

Chemistry – b half – Friday 10th February – Period 4 

 

You will be informed of all test result grades. It is essential that your child attempts these 

tests with the aim of achieving the best possible results they can.  

 

For the Biology assessment the students will be assessed on unit 3, and for Chemistry and 

Physics the students will be assessed on unit 4.  

 

Revision resources can be found on Frog these include past paper questions, board works 

quizzes and revision schedules to follow using the revision guide and revision workbook 

students have been given. Students also have access to the online textbook at 

https://connect.collins.co.uk the username: Cardinal and password: Wiseman.  

 

Also available for students to purchase are the CGP app titled CGP Test and Learn (OCR 

Gateway Separate Science) that contains a digital version of the revision guide and has 

interactive quizzes and questions on it. These are priced at £1.49 and are available for 

iPhone, iPod Touch, iPad and Android devices.  

  

If you have any further questions please feel free to contact me on 0208 575 8222 (Ext 442) 

 

Yours faithfully 

 
Mr G Rewt 

Acting Head of Key Stage 4 Science 

https://connect.collins.co.uk/

